Hamilton County Engineer
223 West Galbraith Road
Cincinnati, Ohio 45215
Traffic Department

March 6, 2012

#**NEWS RELEASE***
WESSELMAN ROAD CLOSURE

*#%% Between Ebenezer & Rybolt Roads****
IN GREEN TOWNSHIP
Phase I

***UPDATE***

Theodore B. Hubbard, the Hamilton County Engineer, would like to announce the
extension of the Wesselman Road project, located between Rybolt & Ebenezer Roads in
Green Township.

The new completion date will be April 27, 2012 (weather permitting).

As before, any problems/questions should be directed to either Don Smith with Smith &
Brown at 513-738-0077 or to Harry Schmeusser with the Hamilton County Engineer at
513-946-8430.

Smith & Brown’s detour will remain Rybolt Road to Hayes Road to Ebenezer Road and
vice versa.

For information on other projects, please visit our web site at:
www.hamilton-co.org/engineer
Respectfully,

Theodore B. Hubbard, P.E.-P.S.
Hamilton County Engineer

TBH/bjo



